
Hello Mill Creek, it is Thursday, April 18th!

8th Grade Students: Any 8th grade student that would like to run for a student
leadership position next year must complete the forms found on the Panthers Google
Classroom by May 3. See Mrs. Thompson with any questions you might have! Positions
available: President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and 3 Class Representatives.

Track athletes, track practice will resume as normal today at the high school.

Just a reminder that there is no after school tutoring today. Tutoring will resume as
normal on Tuesday next week.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!


